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Pilots, help us to eliminate the interference 

of 5G networks with the radio altimeters

The new 5G systems operating in the 3.7-3.98 GHz band may

cause harmful interference with the aircraft radio altimeter

systems operating in the 4.2-4.4 GHz band.

Prague Airport respects the safety zones and pracaution zones

specified by the French Civil Aviation Authority DGAC

and keeps them free of any 5G transmitters.
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Anyhow, 

pilots are kindly asked to report any radio altimeter issues @LKPR to safety@prg.aero.
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